
From: Naquin, Ty
To: Guo, Yuanqing
Subject: Submittal Acceptance
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 6:24:00 AM

Dear Dr. Guo:
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has received your submittal dated
October 25, 2019 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS)
Number ML19317D849), transmitting a change in the senior university official and principal
officer responsible for the safe use of radioactive material at the Pennsylvania State
University.
 
We have completed our acceptance review of your submittal and have identified no
administrative omissions or deficiencies that would prevent us from proceeding with a
detailed review.  Please note that the NRC staff’s technical review of your submittal may
identify issues that require additional information.  This is a formal step that is tracked within
the Agency to ensure a licensee understands the progress of an action request. For billable
licensees, notifications such as these are informative relevant to charges to an
organization. There are no charges to PSU, being categorically excluded under Title 10
CFR 51.22(c)(14)(v).
Based on our preliminary evaluation and projection of current review schedules, we
anticipate completing our formal review by January 15, 2020. 
 
I will contact you to discuss any deficiency found and follow that with a formal written
request. If you should have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact me.  In
accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Section 2.390 of the NRC’s
“Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a copy of this letter will be available
electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly
Available Records component of the NRC’s ADAMS.  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading
Room).
 
Ty
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP
NMSS/DFM/FFLB
(301) 415-7352
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